
 

                 

        Sunday, November 15th, 2020       
        33rd Sunday in Ordinary Time    
  8:30 AM Harmonia Choir – Warm up 
  9:00 AM Holy Mass  
                     Lector: Tammy Lightcap         
10:15 AM Adult Bible Class 
 
 

 
Flowers at the Main, 
Blessed Virgin Mary and 
Blessed Sacrament Altars  
are given to the Glory of 
God and in Loving Memory 
of Joseph and Helen 
Swendra, By Daughters 
Frances and Elizabeth  

 
 
          
           Monday, November 16th            
           Bp. Edmund of Abingdon 
 8:00 AM +Edward, Mary Kane and son  
                Edward, By Julie and John Lach  
 7:00 PM Harmonia Choir Practice  
 
 
          Tuesday, November 17th        
       Bp. Gregory the Wonderworker  
 8:00 AM +Richard Wilk,  
                By wife Dolly  
                

           Wednesday, November 18th      
     Ab. Odo of Cluny  

 8:00 AM Florence Gorlick (Anniv.),  
              By Children  
 7:00 PM Cathedral Ushers Meeting in Hall  
 
 
           Thursday, November 19th               
             W. Elizabeth of Hungary  
  8:00 AM Mass for Jeanne Karlinski’s  
               recovery, By husband Dan   
 
 
             Friday, November 20th         
           Bp. M. Nersus of Sahgred     
  8:00 AM +Irene Schunke, from Norman  
                 and Denise Schunke  
 
 
           Saturday, November 21st          
  Solemnity – Presentation of the BVM    
  9:00 AM Mass of the Day  
  5:00 PM Holy Mass  

         Lector: Suzanne Bett   
     
 

        Sunday, November 22nd, 2020       
          Solemnity of Christ the King  
  8:30 AM Harmonia Choir – Warm up 
  9:00 AM Holy Mass  
                     Lector: Richard Jones          
10:15 AM Adult Bible Class 



NOVEMBER PARISH COMMITTEE 
COUNTERS 

Saturdays 5:00 PM Mass 
Richard Jones and David Bett 

Sundays 9:00 AM Mass 
Cindy Pecynski and Chuck Daehn  

 
 

      PLEASE REMEMBER IN PRAYER  
Lord, look upon our friends, 
family and caregivers with 
the eyes of your mercy and 
let your healing hand rest 
upon them, restoring them 
to wholeness and strength 

for service in Your Kingdom.  
Edward Szpila, Elaine Hoerner, Sharon 
Pawlowski, Debbie and Dave Lasek,      
Leo Majchrzak, Jeanne Karlinski,      
Sherry Mack, Kathy Cherico, Chuck 
Kibby, Gert Janicki, Doreen Piatek, 
Eleanor Bork, Audrey Zygmunt, Charles 
Guarasci, Marilyn Busch, Fr. Gus Sicard, 
Doreen Bush, Richard Jones, Joan 
Pepperday, Jaqueline Isgro  
 
 

      
 
Henry S. Kowalewski passed away on 
November 5th, 2020. Henry was the 
Architect who designed our beautiful 
Cathedral with dedication held on August 
10th, 1996. The Cathedral was his 
crowning achievement. Thank you for 
your comforting cards and prayers.   
God bless all, Geraldine and Lynn 
Kowalewski 

 
 
 

READINGS THIS WEEK 
Monday   Rev. 1:1-4, 2: 1-5   Luke 18:35-43 
Tuesday  Rev 3: 1-6, 14-22   Luke  19:1-10 
Wed.       Rev 4:1-11            Luke 19: 11-28 
Thurs      Rev 5:1-10             Luke 19: 41-44  
Friday      Rev 10:8-11          Luke 19: 45-48        
Saturday  Rev 11: 4-12         Luke 20:27-40   
 
 

      ADVENT RETREAT    
An Advent Retreat will be held on 
Saturday, December 5th from 
9 AM – 3 PM.  We will begin 
with an Advent Penitential 
Service entitled “Awake to 
Mercy.”  The retreat will 

follow.  It will be based on the 
devotional booklet “Our Greatest Gift 
a Wonderful Life in Christ.”  The story 
“It’s a Wonderful Life” provides the 
context for the reflections.  The cost for 
the retreat is $13 which includes 
materials, lunch and a small gift.               
A Sign-up sheet is located in the 
vestibule.  Please register by November 
29th. Thank-You.  
                    
 

ACOLYTES NEEDED 
We are making an appeal to anyone 
interested in serving at the altar for our 
weekend masses. This is 
open to all people of all 
ages. There is no need to 
“kneel” during mass, 
chairs are available. Brief 
training sessions will be 
had prior to serving. 
Thanks – Bp. John  
 
 
O Lord, You are my God. I will exalt You, I 
will praise Your name, for You have done 
wonderful things; Your counsels of old are 

faithfulness and truth. — Isaiah 25:1 



CHRISTMAS GIVING TREE 
The Christmas Giving Tree 
will be going up right after 
Thanksgiving in the church 
vestibule. This tradition will 
help support the Lancaster 
Youth Bureau in their yearly 
labor of love – giving 
Christmas gifts and spreading 
cheer to the children and 

families in our community who are less 
fortunate than us. The Youth Bureau asked 
that we do not wrap the gifts this year 
but rather place them in gift bags along with 
a gift tag from our Giving Tree. Due to Covid 
the families will be given wrapping paper and 
they will in turn wrap their own gifts. The 
deadline to place your unwrapped or 
bagged gifts under the Giving Tree is 
Thursday, December 10th as the Youth 
Bureau is celebrating a week of gift giving ~ 
instead of a single day as done in years past.  
The gifts will be distributed in plenty time for 
Christmas by the Lancaster Youth Bureau.   
                                                

        PARISH BOWLING LEAGUE 
The parish-bowling league is 
looking for interested bowlers!   
The league will begin Sunday, 
January 3rd, 2021 and continue 
for 10 sessions every other week 
at a cost of $12.00 at the Wimbledon 
Lanes in W. Seneca.  Come join us for the 
fun and fellowship during the long winter 
months! The sign-up is in the vestibule. 
Any questions call Don Barnes @ 677-
2705 or Bob Giczkowski @ 359-6645. 
 

 
    SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISERS 

Please check the back of our 
bulletin before you check 
google or the yellow pages for 
various services! A “BIG” 

Thank You to our advertisers for 
supporting the Cathedral Voice!   

                PARISH BUDGET 
AND CALENDAR MEETING 

The Parish Budget and Calendar meeting will 
be held Sunday, December 13th at 10:30 
AM to approve the 2021 budget and discuss 
future events. Please come with your ideas 
and questions! Should you like to add a 
tentative event date to the calendar prior to 
the meeting contact the parish office.   
 

           YMS of R  
   Annual Clothing Drive 
We will be collecting clothing 
from Nov. 1st till December 31, 2020. 
Clothes can be dropped off in the church 
vestibule or the parish office.  Thank you 
in advance for supporting our drive.  
YMS of R Branch 20 
 
 
       NEWS FROM DISTRICT 4 OF THE 

     POLISH NATIONAL UNION      

 

               COMING EVENTS 
Saturday, December 5th – Advent 
Retreat entitled “Our Greatest Gift a 
Wonderful Life in Christ.”  9AM – 3PM 
Wednesday, December 9th - Parish 
Committee Meeting, 7:00 PM - Parish Hall   
Friday, December 11th – Fish Fry,       
4-7:00 PM  
Sunday, December 13th – Parish 
Budget and Calendar Meeting, 10:30 AM 

    PNU COLLEGE STIPEND PROGRAM 
The PNU Education & Youth Commission is 
responsible for administering the College 
Stipend Program. In lieu of their annual raffle 
this year, please consider supporting this annual 
fund drive by making a tax deductible donation 
to PNU Education and Youth Commission, 1006 
Pittston Avenue, Scranton, PA 18505. Our 
college bound PNU Youth THANK YOU.  
 
 
 
 

 



 


